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August 30, 2012

Mr. Thomas D. Fayram, Deputy Director
Santa Barbara County Water Agency
130 East Victoria Street, Suite 200

Santa Barbara, California 93101

Dear Mr. Fayram:

This letter confirms discussions between Santa Barbara County Water Agency (SBCWA) and
U.S. Geological Survey (USGS), concerning the continuation of the water resources program for
the period November 1, 2012 to October 31, 2013.

The proposed program for this period and associated costs are as follows:

SBCWA SLOCo. USGS  Total

Station number and name Funds Funds Funds Funds
11136500 Cuyama River near Ventucopa $13,550 $ -0- $6,850 $20,400
11136600 Santa Barbara Canyon Creek near

Ventucopa 11,500 11,100 -0- 22,600
TOTAL $25,050  $11,100 $6,850 $43,000

Total cost of the proposed program is $43,000. Cost to SBCWA will be $25,050 and San Luis
Obispo County (SLO Co.) is responsible for $11,100. Subject to the availability of Federal
matching funds, the USGS will provide $6,850. ,

Enclosed are three originals of Joint Funding Agreement (JFA) 13WSCAO03910, signed by our
agency, for your approval. If you are in agreement with this proposed program, please return one
fully executed JFA to our office. Work performed with funds from this agreement will be
conducted on a fixed-price basis. Billing for this agreement will be rendered quarterly.

The USGS is required to have an agreement in place prior to any work being performed on a
project. We request that the JFA be returned prior to November 1, 2012. If it is not received by
November 1, we will be required to suspend operations until an agreement is received.



Mr. Thomas D. Fayram, Deputy Director- Santa Barbara County Water Agency

If you have any questions concerning this program, please contact Matthew Scrudato, in our
Santa Maria Field office, at (805) 928-9539. If you have any administrative questions, please
contact Tammy Seubert, in our Sacramento Office, at (916) 278-3040.

Sincerely,

/(aMww/ 24&47;4'- & %7/
/
Eric G. Reichard
Director, USGS California Water Science Center

Enclosures

cc: Matthew C. Scrudato, USGS CAWSC



